Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64E-19.004
Requirements for Premises

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 25, 2018, the Department of Health, received a petition for variance from Florida Administrative Code subsection 64E-19.004(14) from John O. Williams, representing J.O. Williams Charitable Club, Inc. This rule states, “There shall not be a direct opening between a body piercing salon and any building or portion of a building used as living or sleeping quarters or as a food establishment. This shall be accomplished, at a minimum, by a solid floor to ceiling wall of separation.”

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Carolynn Balcar, Bureau of Environmental Health, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1310, (850)274-2906, carolynn.balcar@flhealth.gov. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Bureau of Environmental Health within 14 days of publication of this notice.
